
 

The One Club for Creativity, Type Directors Club set to
merge

The One Club for Creativity has announced that it has reached an agreement to merge with global typography organisation,
the Type Directors Club.

The move brings the Type Directors Club under The One Club for Creativity umbrella, providing resources and
infrastructure to broaden and grow its awards and programming.

The One Club for Creativity will continue as an independent, committee-based organisation and maintain its awards
competitions and programs.
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